
The Staff and Students 
of the University of Guyana School of 

Medicine (UGSM) are deeply saddened 
to learn of the passing of the late Dr 
Yesu Persaud. Dr Persaud was not 

only an inspirational and iconic figure 
in Guyana’s business community and 
Guyanese society, but he was also one 

of the School’s greatest benefactors. His 
passing is a great loss to the people of 
Guyana, but his legacy will live on in 
the achievements of all those whose 

lives he touched, not least current and 
future generations of UGSM graduates. 

May his soul rest in peace.   

Our heartfelt condolences are extended 
to Dr Persaud’s family, friends, 

associates and well-wishers. 
God bless. 

Sgd. Dr Reeta Gobin
Director, UGSM


